S’Martcommunity:zs=-
AGM

Tuesday 31 March
7.30 pm, School Hall

Last chance to get your nominations in! If you are keen to be involved in the S’Mart Community
committee, or know someone who is, fill out the nomination form below by 3.30 pm, Friday 6 March and
put it in the box in the office. Alternatively send an email to chair@smartcommunity.org.nz

Information on the nominees will be circulated 2 weeks prior to the AGM.

ARE YOU FULL OF IDEAS?

Then don't be shy; we welcome new ideas on what funds could be spent on - particularly in the areas of
library and literacy, music, performing arts and sports equipment (all suggestion need to be considered
alongside school priorities and directions). If you have thoughts about community events or fundraising

activities come along to the AGM or email them to ideas@smartcommunity.org.nz

Nomination Form

Name of nominated person (can be yourself):

Phone:

Email:

Circle the role(s) you are nominating the person for:

. Chairperson . Co-leader for the Community Team

. Secretary . Co-leader for the Fundraising Team

. Treasurer . 6 other parents part of the Committee
. Co-leader for the Practical Jobs Team

Nominator (you):

Name of another person supporting the nomination:

Up to 6 sentences explaining why this person would be good for the role(s):



mailto:ideas@smartcommunity.org.nz
mailto:chair@smartcommunity.org.nz

PUT IT IN YOUR DIARY

FUNDRAISING TEAM MEETING
If you're keen to know more about how the fundraising team operates, come along to the team meeting on
Thursday 5 March, 7.30 pm at Kaizuka Eatery & Garden Bar, 91 Centaurus Road, Cashmere.

SCHOOL GROUNDS WORKING BEE

If you can pull out a weed or two, sweep a path, clip back a hedge, chat as you work, and have a good
appetite for morning tea — we’d love to see you! Great casual opportunity to meet more people from our
school community, while gaining a real sense of satisfaction for the day.

When: Sunday 8 March, 9.00 am - 12 noon

(Kids welcome — they usually form a great gang and have a fun time!)

STARSHIP MOBILE PHONE APPEAL

In just five years the Starship Mobile Phone Appeal has raised almost two and half million dollars to
keep the Starship National Air Ambulance Service flying. Schools have participated by collecting
unwanted mobile phones and swapping them for a wide range of rewards whilst raising funds for this

worthy cause.

This is how it works: if you have old, unwanted mobile phones lying around, drop them off in the
collection box in the school office foyer. Not only does every phone count towards our school’s preferred
reward, but they also help fund the Starship National Air Ambulance whilst serving as a valuable recycling
initiative.
It's a triple whammy!!!

* Help raise funds to keep the Starship National Air Ambulance Service flying.

*  Support our School's chosen rewards from the Starship Mobile Phone Schools Campaign (i.e.

cameras, sports packs, i-pads and book vouchers).
¢ Helps to ensure NZ landfills are free of hazardous toxic substances from mobile phones.




